
Date: 20th December, 2023 

To: Whom It May Concern 

RE: New UL 7th Edition Products 

Hochiki Asia Pacific Pte Ltd greatly appreciated your continued support of our product. 
We hope to continue the relationship with many years to come. 

We would like to inform in writing regarding the model replacement from the UL 6th 
edition products to the UL 7th edition products shown in the table below which will be 
available for order from January 2024 onwards. Please refer to your country sales person 
in charge if you need more information. 

Current Models New Replacement Models 
ALN-V ALO-V 

SOC-24VN SOE-24V 
YBN-NSA-4 YBN-NSA-47 
HSB-NSA-6 HSB-NSA-67 

ASB ASB7 
ASBL ASBL7 
SCI-B4 SCI-B47 
SCI-B6 SCI-B67 

Yours faithfully,  

________________________ 

Desmond Lim 
Sales Manager  
Hochiki Asia Pacific Pte. Ltd. 


